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 Airstreaming is a great adventure.  

Although Kathy and I have been avid local club 
participants for the last 38 years and have traveled 
extensively throughout New England, never before 
have we had the freedom of retirement, and 
freedom from COVID restrictions, to explore the 
North American continent.  This past year our road 
trips have taken us from Key West, FL to the Arctic 
Circle and from America’s eastern most extreme in 

Lubec, ME to the western most extreme (accessible 
by roadways) in Anchor Point, AK. WOW! What an 
amazing continent we inhabit! AND, we did it while 
traveling in an Airstream. 
 
     The people we have met through the club are 
outstanding.  We were totally overwhelmed by the 
friendliness we found at all of our local club Fall 
rallies.  We were able to attend all the Fall business 
meetings in person or on Zoom.  I was also given 
the privilege to participate in their installations. 
What an honor you have given me.   
 
     I will be winding down my stint as a region 
officer in 2024.  I am inviting additional people to 
step forward to be put on the 2024 ballot of region 
officer candidates.  Let me know this November if 
you have any interest.  More about voting for your 
2024-2026 region officers will be coming this 
winter.   
 

     Amidst our travels this fall I was able to swing by 
Oak Haven Campground in Wales, MA and solidify 
an agreement to host our Region One gathering in 
the heart of America’s antiquing mecca.  The 
Brimfield show is the oldest, and possibly the 
largest, antique and flea market event in America. 
We have scheduled the gathering to coincide with 

the Brimfield Show and yet be just down the road 
from the main event.  
 
This is a great RV park in central Massachusetts 
having all the amenities of a campground plus a 
wonderful heated pavilion for our activities.  Like 
so many campgrounds in the northeast they have 
limited sites that are not seasonal.  Even though I 
would love to have 80 sites I was fortunate to get 

all 45 of their transient sites.  One bonus they are 
all together on two adjoining safari fields! Though 
these region gatherings are scaled down region 
rallies they will provide fun and fellowship that we 
have come to expect at all Region-wide events.  
Details and registration will begin in January 2024. 
Meanwhile, save the dates of May 16-19. 
 
 


